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Dear Committee Secretary

I write to outline my opposition to the proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie Point. 

1. The site is totally inappropriate, both from a visual and a traffic management standpoint.
2. It is disrespectful to place a large, ugly and totally unrelated building so close to the

Hobart Cenotaph.
3. There are perfectly good stadia in both Hobart and Launceston, currently used for

football, which could if necessary be upgraded for far lower costs. In particular, York Park
is much more suitable in terms of accessability, traffic management and setting than
Macquarie Point. There is no good argument for a new or upgraded stadium having to be
in the capital city.

4. The huge cost will incur yet more debt for the government, and hence the people of
Tasmania.

5. There are far greater needs for government expenditure (health, housing, education)
which would benefit all Tasmanians.

Kind regards
Elizabeth Burrow
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